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  Music in the AI Era Mitsuko Aramaki,Keiji
Hirata,Tetsuro Kitahara,Richard Kronland-
Martinet,Sølvi Ystad,2023-06-21 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings and revised
selected papers from the 15th International
Symposium on Music in the AI Era, CMMR 2021, which
took place during November 15–19, 2021 as a
virtual event. The 24 full papers included in this
book were carefully reviewed and selected from 48
submissions. The papers are grouped in thematical
sessions on Music technology in the IA era;
Interactive systems for music; Music Information
Retrieval and Modeling; and Music and Performance
Analysis.
  Current Trends in Web Engineering Andreas
Harth,Nora Koch,2012-02-14 This book constitutes
the thoroughly refereed post-conference
proceedings of the workshops held at the 11th
International Conference on Web Engineering, ICWE
2011, in Paphos, Cyprus, in June 2011. The 42
revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from numerous submissions .
The papers are organized in sections on the Third
International Workshop on Lightweight Composition
on the Web (ComposableWeb 2011); First
International Workshop on Search, Exploration and
Navigation of Web Data Sources (ExploreWeb 2011);
Second International Workshop on Enterprise
Crowdsourcing (EC 2011); Seventh Model-Driven Web
Engineering Workshop (MDWE 2011); Second
International Workshop on Quality in Web
Engineering (QWE 2011); Second Workshop on the Web
and Requirements Engineering (WeRE 2011); as well
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as the Doctoral Symposium2011, and the ICWE 2011
Tutorials.
  Software for Industrial Automation United
Nations. Economic Commission for Europe,1987
  Validating RDF Data Jose Emilio Labra Gayo,Eric
Prud'hommeaux,Iovka Boneva,Dimitris
Kontokostas,2022-05-31 RDF and Linked Data have
broad applicability across many fields, from
aircraft manufacturing to zoology. Requirements
for detecting bad data differ across communities,
fields, and tasks, but nearly all involve some
form of data validation. This book introduces data
validation and describes its practical use in day-
to-day data exchange. The Semantic Web offers a
bold, new take on how to organize, distribute,
index, and share data. Using Web addresses (URIs)
as identifiers for data elements enables the
construction of distributed databases on a global
scale. Like the Web, the Semantic Web is heralded
as an information revolution, and also like the
Web, it is encumbered by data quality issues. The
quality of Semantic Web data is compromised by the
lack of resources for data curation, for
maintenance, and for developing globally
applicable data models. At the enterprise scale,
these problems have conventional solutions. Master
data management provides an enterprise-wide
vocabulary, while constraint languages capture and
enforce data structures. Filling a need long
recognized by Semantic Web users, shapes languages
provide models and vocabularies for expressing
such structural constraints. This book describes
two technologies for RDF validation: Shape
Expressions (ShEx) and Shapes Constraint Language
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(SHACL), the rationales for their designs, a
comparison of the two, and some example
applications.
  2015 IEEE First International Smart Cities
Conference (ISC2) IEEE Staff,2015-10-25 This
conference will present results of the efforts by
cities across the globe to transition to a Smart
City environment This will include the three core
cities that are part of the IEEE Smart Cities
Initiative Guadalajara, Mexico Trento, Italy and
Wuxi, China A significant focus will be placed on
the state of the art technologies critical for
furthering the Smart Cities effort as well as best
practices
  Autonomous Control for a Reliable Internet of
Services Ivan Ganchev,R. D. van der Mei,Hans van
den Berg,2018-05-30 This open access book was
prepared as a Final Publication of the COST Action
IC1304 “Autonomous Control for a Reliable Internet
of Services (ACROSS)”. The book contains 14
chapters and constitutes a show-case of the main
outcome of the Action in line with its scientific
goals. It will serve as a valuable reference for
undergraduate and post-graduate students,
educators, faculty members, researchers,
engineers, and research strategists working in
this field. The explosive growth of the Internet
has fundamentally changed the global society. The
emergence of concepts like SOA, SaaS, PaaS, IaaS,
NaaS, and Cloud Computing in general has catalyzed
the migration from the information-oriented
Internet into an Internet of Services (IoS). This
has opened up virtually unbounded possibilities
for the creation of new and innovative services
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that facilitate business processes and improve the
quality of life. However, this also calls for new
approaches to ensuring the quality and reliability
of these services. The objective of this book is,
by applying a systematic approach, to assess the
state-of-the-art and consolidate the main research
results achieved in this area.
  Tool Integration D. Schefström,G. van den
Broek,1993-03-16 Uses actual experiences of
practitioners in the field to survey issues
regarding the building of integrated systems
engineering environments. Coverage includes design
techniques, tools, problems confronted and their
solutions. Features a detailed discussion of
integration.
  Multimedia Quality of Experience (QoE) Chang Wen
Chen,Periklis Chatzimisios,Tasos Dagiuklas,Luigi
Atzori,2016-01-19 Multimedia Quality of Experience
(QoE) Current Status and Future Requirements
Multimedia Quality of Experience (QoE): Current
Status and Future Requirements discusses the
current status of QoE (Quality of Experience)
research, providing guidelines on QoE assessment
and management practice. Moreover, it covers many
different aspects of QoE research, including
definitions, standardization (ITU, ETSI, IEEE,
IETF), measurement, management, and architectures.
In addition, the authors bring together
contributions from recognized experts (worldwide)
in the area of subjective and objective QoE video
assessment. Discusses the current status of QoE
research; reporting the latest advances from
various standardization bodies Provides guidelines
on QoE assessment and management practice Explores
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methods, means, and architectures of QoE Considers
future requirements of QoE
  Equatorial Guinea Oscar Scafidi,2015-11-20
Unexplored Equatorial Guinea finally gets a
guidebook! This one-time Spanish colony is one of
the smallest countries in continental Africa, both
in terms of size and population, and is ranked by
the United Nations among the ten least visited
countries in the world. From the oil-rich capital
of Malabo on the volcanic island of Bioko, set out
to explore the jungle interior via the Spanish
colonial outpost of Bata, where you'll find
pristine national parks teeming with wildlife,
incredible white-sand beaches and a wealth of
small, traditional communities. Travel here may
not always be straightforward, but the rewards are
worth it for such a unique experience in the heart
of tropical Africa's only Spanish-speaking
nation.This is the only in-depth English language
guide to Equatorial Guinea, one of the last truly
unexplored corners of sub-Saharan Africa. With
first-hand descriptions of all seven provinces
(including the islands and the mainland),
accommodation, maps and itineraries, plus
practical details, guides to security and getting
a visa, this is all the information you need
whether visiting Bioko on business or trekking Río
Muni in search of gorillas.
  Nigeria Lizzie Williams,Mark Shenley,2012 This
updated edition guides you through this unique
country and provides a comprehensive insight into
what makes Africa's most populous country tick.
  Seer's Blood Doranna Durgin,101-01-01 A mountain
community under siege rediscovers its lost roots--
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and its magic--in the grit of an outcast girl, the
heart of a stranger, and the mystical touch of
lost seer's blood. A book once honored by Andre
Norton in the Gryphon Award. When Blaine Kendricks
discovers strangers in Shadow Hollers, she thinks
they've come to trade. She couldn't be more wrong.
When Dacey Childers comes to Shadow Hollers,
Blaine's family thinks he's there to hunt game.
They couldn't be more wrong. When the Annekteh
come to Shadow Hollers, they think the isolated
community living there has no way to resist their
invasion. They're pretty much right on target. But
the last man of the lost seer's blood has
returned, and is about to draw Blaine into his
magic, his adventure...and the most dangerous hunt
she could ever imagine. With this book, Doranna
Durgin displays her customary precision in plot
(tangled yet plausible, with tension that fairly
hums from the page), setting (richly rendered and
full of fresh, original details that truly
delight), and characterization (thoughtful,
layered, and well able to drive the plot)....
Seer's Blood is low fantasy at its very best,
showing how great events affect people on a small
scale. --Hypatia's Hoard SEER'S BLOOD is a fast-
paced magical adventure. Doranna Durgin imbues her
characters with heart and soul, making the reader
care about them in ways that are rare in fiction.
--Alan Meitlowski, BookHound Doranna Durgin has
been quietly turning out low key but very
intriguing fantasy novels, of which this is the
newest and in many ways the best. --SF Chronicle
The author creates high adventure with a subtle
touch of romance here. Durgin's writing is full of
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mountain flavor, and her characters, both human
and canine, are strong and clear.... This is an
intense story that should appeal to...fantasy
fans. --VOYA On the surface Doranna Durgin's
SEER'S BLOOD is Blaine's coming of age story in
the deep hills of Appalachia, but this time of
evil and Durgin's exactly right ear for dialect
and regionalisms make it so much more. Readers
will find themselves immersed in a world where
self-reliance and resilience is brutally
interrupted by evil in men's clothing and the
return of magic to the lonely hollows. The fear
and isolation associated with early mountain life
is captured in this almost cultural study of
Americana with its complex picture of love and
loss. And the hounds, oh, my! Right along with
Blaine, I fell in love with the hounds. This is a
delicious read! --Cynthia Felice, Author of
Downtime
  Bedlam Boyz Ellen Guon,1993-06-01 Prequel to
Bedlam's Bard When one of her friends is gunned
down, Kayla uses her latent healing powers to heal
her friend¾and the gang member who shot him¾and
soon the city's gangs are eager to use her powers
for evil. At the publisher's request, this title
is sold without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  Bull God Roberta Gellis,2001-07-31 An epic tale
of ancient Crete that depicts the curse of the
Minotaur from its inception to conclusion, as told
from the point of view of Ariadne, daughter of
King Minos and Queen Pasiphae. Stepping back into
this visceral telling of an ancient myth, Crete
and the palace of Knossos become vivid with color
and life. The royal family, the gods, and Ariadne
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and the Minotaur are born fully formed, as the
goddess Athena from Zeus’ head. It begins when
she’s thirteen, on the day she is given by her
parents to the shrine of Dionysus, the god of
wine, to become his high priestess. Dionysus hears
her Call, after generations of neglect, and he
comes to her on the altar, promising to bless the
island’s vines and grapes, and ignites desperate
emotions in powerful people, jealousy, envy,
fear—along with her family’s greed, that turn a
god’s wrath against them. Thus, the curse of the
Minotaur is born, a deformed babe, a monster, and
Ariadne’s half-brother. She is the only person who
feels the slightest compassion and tenderness
towards the poor creature, caring for it when no
one else will. He grows into a huge beast with the
mind of a child, and the temper of a god, who will
only obey Ariadne. Learning the ways of her god
Dionysus, and through him the ancient gods of
Olympus, Ariadne becomes a powerful force, capable
of controlling her beautiful and kind, yet jealous
and wrathful god.
  UNIX Unleashed Robin Burk,David B. Horvath,1997
UNIX Unleashed, 2nd Ed. takes an in-depth look at
UNIX and its features, commands, and utilities.
Written by UNIX experts in the UNIX and open
systems fields, this book is the all-purpose, one-
stop UNIX guide that takes the reader from start
to finish. The companion CD contains GNU Emacs,
Perl BASH, UUCP, TeX utilities, GNU C++ Compiler,
and shell scripts from the book, as well as other
programs and utilities.
  Building CISCO Networks for Windows 2000
Syngress,2000-10-17 Microsoft Corporation, the
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world's largest software vendor, and Cisco
Systems, the world's largest internetworking
vendor, have jointly developed a common software
interface for managing Cisco hardware on Microsoft
networks: Cisco Network Services for Active
Directory (CNS/AD). Until now, network
administrators have been forced to master two
completely different product interfaces to
effectively manage their networks. Configuring
Cisco Network Services for Active Directory is the
first book announced for this enormous Information
Technology audience. This book is a practical
guide to managing CNS/AD. It focuses on how to
promote system efficiency and improve network
service by using CNS/AD to centralize network
management, using the directory as a repository
for all policies that govern network usage. The
book also describes how to manage Cisco
Internetworking Operating System (IOS) networking
features and network resources in the same unified
way as other enterprise resources, such as user
access controls, files, and printers. * This book
coincides with the launch of Windows 2000 Server,
the host system for the product * This new
technology promises to reduce administrative
overheads * Over 500,000 Microsoft and Cisco
certification guides from Syngress have been sold
over the last two years. * Cisco is red hot, and
this is the merging of its technologies with
Microsoft!
  Firefight Y2K Dean Ing,2000 A future military
scenario introduces a host of fascinating weapons,
including selfrepairing armor, killer hornets bred
to kill only enemy soldiers, tunneling combat
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vehicles, and much more. Original.
  Empress of Light James C. Glass,2014-04-01 Kati
used the light of creation to win a war, and now,
as empress, she must forge new alliances with
former enemies. When her daughter, Yesui, is born
with powers exceeding her own, Kati discovers that
raising a super-being is no simple task. Yesui, a
willful prankster, enjoys torturing her baby
brother, Mengjai, who also turns out to be much
more than he seems. But Yesui is the true Empress
of Light and is later called upon to save a dying
gaseous planet by adding mass to its core. There
she falls in love with a gentle empath and must
help in resisting a coup that endangers his
family. Along the way, she discovers beings with
powers even greater than her own, and learns that
death is only a transformation to something new.
  The Tank Lords David Drake,1997-08-01 THE SAGA
OF THE SLAMMERS BEGINS! COLONEL ALOIS HAMMER: He
welded five thousand individual killers into a
weapon more deadly than any other in the human
universe. When a planetary government faces
unfriendly natives, guerrilla insurgents, or
ruthless terrorists, they do the only thing that
might save them¾ they hire Hammer's Slammers, the
toughest, meanest bunch of mercs who ever wrecked
a world for pay. Known throughout the galaxy for
their cold, ruthless ferocity, the men of Colonel
Hammer's indomitable armored brigade routinely
accept impossible missions. Again and again, they
go up against overwhelming forces, or fight a two-
front war against ferocious opposition, all
without atomizing their civilian employers. Can
they keep doing it Not if they abide by the rules
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of civilized warfare...but nobody ever said the
Hammers were nice. Even when their chances are not
good¾those who oppose them have no chance at all!
Publisher's Note: THE TANK LORDS contains two full
volume's worth of the Hammer's Slammer's saga, for
the first time presented in chronological story
sequence as determined by the author. At the
publisher's request, this title is sold without
DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  configuring exchange server 2000
Syngress,2001-03-12 E-mail configuration for the
System Administrator. Windows 2000 users will find
Configuring Exchange Server 2000 valuable for its
coverage of all the popular e-mail clients, such
as Outlook and Outlook Express. In addition,
System and E-Mail Administrators will find the
coverage of large system E-Mail Providers such as
Exchange indispensable. Configuring Exchange
Server 2000 focuses on e-mail configuration from
the standpoint of the system administrator. It
covers installation and management of all the
major email programs, as well as covering mobile
email, web-based email, email security and
implementation of email within multinational
companies. * Covers the full range of e-mail
security features * Avoids theory and deals in
specific safeguards and solutions that are readily
available to users
  Thrice Bound Roberta Gellis,2001 When Hekate's
tyrannical father, a powerful mage, makes one
demand too many, Hekate flees to the Caves of the
Dead where her father's magic cannot reach. But
the caves are protected by a spell of terror and
revulsion. To remain there without going mad,
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Hekate reluctantly takes on a second binding, to
the Caves themselves, which will kill her if she
fails to satisfy the forces that rule them.
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